
 

 

January 15, 2023  

Dear PTO Members & Claremont Families: 

It’s that time of year again when we reach out to request volunteers for the next school year’s PTO 
Executive Board and Committee positions. 

Each school year, the PTO has many dedicated volunteers who generously give of their time and effort 
to raise funds in support of the educational goals of our school, organize special events, and contribute 
to the smooth operation of the organization.  In fact, our volunteers often take on multiple roles to fulfill 
the many needs of our organization.  

There are a variety of positions and committees that are in need of volunteers and it is extremely 
important that we fill all positions to insure a smooth transition for the upcoming school year.  We 
encourage you to participate in the year ahead and join our efforts to make a difference in the learning 
experience of our children. 

Attached are the PTO Committee List and Volunteer Form.  Please complete the Volunteer Form and 
return to school no later than February 15, 2023.  As a reminder, if you are currently serving on the 
executive board or chairing/co-chairing a committee, we kindly ask that you complete and submit the 
Volunteer Form if you would like to be considered for the same role in the new school year. 

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please feel free to contact me directly 
or any of the PTO Executive Board members listed below. 

Thank you in advance for your participation! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica McNerney  
Corresponding Secretary 
JLM54915@gmail.com 

 
 
PTO Executive Board Contacts: 
 

Position Name Email 
Co-Presidents Lauren Baldeon Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

Co-Presidents Crystal Jaramillo Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

First V.P. Kim Cintron Claremont20pto@gmail.com  

Second V.P. Courtney Walsh Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

Third V.P. Kelly Amabile Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

 



 
CLAREMONT AVE PTO COMMITTEE VOLUNTEER FORM (2023-2024) 
 
I am interested in serving on the Claremont Avenue School PTO for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone #: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I am interested in volunteering for the following PTO Committee(s). 
 
 
 1st Choice: _____________________________________________________________  
 
 2nd Choice: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 3rd Choice: _____________________________________________________________ 
   (PLEASE NOTE, YOU MAY PARTICIPATE IN MORE THAN ONE COMMITTEE.) 
 
Please return this form to Claremont Avenue School #20 no later than February 15, 2023.  
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information, feel free to contact myself or any 
of the other Executive Board members listed below. 
 
Thank you in advance for your much needed participation. 
 
Jessica McNerney  
Corresponding Secretary 
JLM54915@gmail.com 

 

PTO Executive Board Contacts: 
 

Position Name Email 
Co-Presidents Lauren Baldeon Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

Co-Presidents Crystal Jaramillo Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

First V.P. Kim Cintron Claremont20pto@gmail.com  

Second V.P. Courtney Walsh Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

Third V.P. Kelly Amabile Claremont20pto@gmail.com 

 


